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Dear Families of USD 270, 
 

Due to the current status of COVID activity in our county, Thanksgiving Break has been 
extended for all grade levels PK-12 for the entire week of November 23-27.  Students and 
Teachers will not be required to take part in remote learning during Monday November 23 
and/or Tuesday November 24.  School will resume on Monday, November 30, 2020 as regularly 
scheduled.  All extracurricular activities scheduled for Monday, November 23 and Tuesday, 
November 24 will resume as scheduled or until further notice.  These activities include: 
  Nov. 23 JH Basketball @ Smith Center 4:00 

Nov. 24 JH Basketball @ Hill City 4:00 
  

As expressed before, we would like to ask the community to help us keep our schools 
safe by helping reduce the spread in the community.  This can be accomplished by wearing 
face coverings, implementing social distancing, practicing good hand hygiene, and limiting 
social gatherings. 

We appreciate the support of the community as we work through these issues each 
week.  It is important for us to work together to keep our students, staff, and community safe.  
Your efforts are noticed and appreciated.   Please let us know if you have any questions or 
concerns and we wish everyone a safe and Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

 

 

 

 

 


